
   
     

 
 

April 11th, 2013 
 

Final Convention Reminders 
 
 
The National Office staff and the Convention Committee are in the process of finalizing 
all the details for Convention. A few last-minute reminders: 
 

• Buses will be running from the airport to the hotel throughout the day on April 
16th. Volunteers at the airport will advise of when the next bus will be arriving to 
take you to the Radisson Hotel Saskatoon. There will also be buses running 
throughout the day on the 20th from the hotel to the airport.  

 
• Buses will also be taking convention attendees to and from business sessions at 

TCU Place as well as evening events at the Hose and Hydrant Brew Pub and the 
Western Development Museum 
 

• Official and Member Observers who have not yet sent in their registration fee of 
$150 are asked to please bring a cheque made out to “Convention”.   
 

• Convention documents are in electronic PDF format. Please ensure your laptop 
or mobile device has the latest version of Adobe and Adobe Flash Player.  
 

• National Office will be closed from April 13th – April 22nd. Please direct all 
inquiries to Sarah at sarahmac@catca.ca. 
 

• Important information about Convention (such as updates and documents) can 
be found at www.catca.ca. 
 

 
 
See you in Saskatoon! 
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